
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
14th September 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
We are excited to announce that Rock Kidz are coming back to Birklands Primary School!   
 
On Wednesday 21st September Rock Kidz will be transforming the whole school into Rock Stars and 
inspiring them to be the best they can be. The Rock Kidz team will be teaching key messages such as 
self-esteem, anti-bullying, aspirations and inclusion through the unique Rock Kidz songs.  
 
You can find out about Rock Kidz by clicking here to visit their website.  On the day we would like 
everyone to dress as a Rock Star!  You absolutely blew us away with your Rock Star outfits last 
year! 
 
At the end of the day the Rock Kidz team will be outside to meet and greet everyone.  A separate letter 
from Rock Kidz will follow. 
 
If you have questions please do get in touch. 
 

 
 

http://www.rockkidzonline.com/ontour

